[bookmark: _GoBack]Westside Chase Homeowners Association Meeting
10:30 am January 9, 2016 at Ingles Grocery Store

Call to order
The meeting was called to order by Mark Anselman, President.
Attendees
Members present:  Cara Grahek, Susan Wilson, Kristy East, Mark Anselman, and Kim Anselman, and Elaine Popham.
Minutes from the October meeting were reviewed and approved.
The office of Vice President is still vacant.
Kristy East of Able Management reported there are currently seven diluent homeowners’ dues.
Three of the properties will be turned over to the attorney collection.  Lynn Quick will be filing out taxes for 2015 year.
Report from Susan Wilson of the ACC was distributed.  A walk through was done by the committee last quarter.  Letters from the December walk through will be mailed to the homeowners and renters.  
A request was discussed by the ACC for a possible addition to the deck at number 34.  
The Holiday Decoration Yard was awarded to number 95.  
The next competition will be the front area (flower/shrub area).
A discussion was brought up about the overflow parking lot as well as keeping the area tidy. All vehicles and trailers need to have their registration up to date as of January 31, 2016 up to date or they will be towed at owner’s expense.  Due to the heavy rain the overflow lot will need some repairs done.  Bids will look into getting estimates.
We discussed items that are being dumped in the container and left out beside it.  We were reminded that only household items are to be deposited. 
The next meeting will be April 16, 2016 at 10:30 am at the Ingles Cafeteria. 






